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The meeting was called to order by President Jane Wilson at 1:15 pm.   

Diane Johnson (Secretary) had no report. Minutes from the last meeting are posted on the AWGA 

website. 

Foylene Spain (Vice President) acknowledged October Birthdays: Donna Lutman, Ulla Moore, and 

Rebecca Conerty. 

Other member information: Jill Schaneberg’s husband is in the hospital and not doing well; Gail 

Davidson is recovering from pneumonia; Jodie Anderson had a surgical procedure. 

Kathy Bergh (Treasurer) not present. She submitted her report (attached). 

Dottie Hughes (Games) announced that members should check in the clubhouse upon arrival to determine 

who they are paired with before taking a golf cart to load up. Not following this procedure means a 

temporary shortage of golf carts and confusion. 

Also, she reminded us to fill out the score sheet after competition. This is not the responsibility of the 

Games chairman. 

Dottie had Mike address the group: 

Mike repeated what Dottie had announced regarding golf carts and requested members determine who 

their riding partner is before taking a cart to load up. 

For the remainder of the month the tee times are 8 am. 

He addressed the course length, and said he had made a point of riding the course and observing the ladies 

during play, and found that even the longest hitters were often unable to reach the greens in regulation. He 

added that this is not a pace of play issue, because the players he observed moved along quickly. He 

suggested that he experiment and move up the ladies’ tees on some holes to allow the group to make a 

judgement, It was agreed that he would do this on October 28, our last day of play for the month at Lake 

Arlington. 

Maggie Williams (Pairings) thanked the members who volunteered for her committee and helped out with 

pairings: Lynda Duvall, Brenda Conrad, Diane Johnson, Jane Wilson, Luann Stogner, and Connie Rogers. 

Norma Gupton (Handicaps) said there were no problems.  She reminded members that if there was an 

issue with GHIN or if a member needed to correct a score to contact her. 

Lynda Duvall (Communication) is trying to send out the weekly emails by Wednesday or Thursday so 

everyone knows who the pairings person is for that week. 

Donna Doss (Tournaments) announced the Championship Tournament is at Lake Arlington on Monday, 

October 14 and Monday October 21. Lunch will follow play on the 21st. There is no rain date, so in that 

event the winners will be based on one day’s score.  If the rainout is on October 21, we will still have the 

luncheon to present awards. 

Lift, clean, and place, and the grip length through the green will be allowed. 

Those not competing in the tournament can pay the $5 entry fee and received the tee prize and can 

compete for specialty awards. 
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Donna requested that players be at the course by 7:15 am so there is adequate time to go over rules and 

drive to our assigned tees by 8 am. 

Luncheon will be October 21 after play at the Pantego Café, 2400 Pioneer Parkway. Please contact Donna 

as soon as possible if you cannot play. 

Discussion of playing a provisional ball: If a player’s drive might be out of bounds or lost, the player 

must declare she is hitting a provisional ball on the tee box (this is her 3rd shot) before leaving to find the 

first ball. The player may continue to hit and count the provisional ball if the original is not found. If the 

original is found, it becomes the ball in play and the provisional is disregarded unless the provisional is 

beyond the original ball and the player hits the provisional and then finds the original ball. Then the 

original ball is out of play. 

New Business 

Jane Wilson announced she is heading up the nominating committee with her two appointees, Maggie 

Williams and Lynda Duvall. The two added members of the committee are from the membership, Norma 

Gupton and Diane Johnson. During the meeting it was determined that the only position that needs to be 

filled is Games. 

Dottie Hughes reminded the group that there is a signup sheet for volunteers to help at the Texas Ranger 

GC for the PGA event in April. 

Ulla Moore informed us that if anyone wants to use the AWGA logo on their golf bag, she will provide 

the name of the vendor that digitized the logo (AWGA reimbursed Ulla for the digitizing fee). That 

digitized logo is too large for shirts, so Donna Doss will discuss with the vendor the possibility of 

digitizing it again in a size that would accommodate shirts, and pay for that out of the tournament budget. 

Jane Wilson adjourned the meeting at 1:45. 

Submitted: Diane Johnson, Secretary 
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